
 
 

regarding the submission of surveyed water right maps.  Accordingly, R170-
20 will be withdrawn and the Public Workshop scheduled for February 5, 
2021 is cancelled.  The Division intends to work closely with our State 
Licensed Water Right Surveyors community in conducting these trainings 
and to determine if specific and limited regulations in the future may be 
appropriate to assure high professional standards in the submission of water 
right maps. 
 
The State Engineer wishes to extend his appreciation for the comments and 
feedback relating to the proposed regulations submitted by the Division. 

  

 
 Upcoming Dates 

Good Afternoon, 
 
Based upon review and consideration of public comment and ongoing communications with interested 
persons, the State Engineer has elected to withdraw the proposed administrative regulations relating to 
State Licensed Water Right Surveyors (R170-20). These regulations were initiated in response to the high 
volume of errors and returns for correction to water right maps submitted to the Division.  However, after 
weighing public comment, the Division will address this issue through increased training and updated 

  
 
 

R170-20 (Water Right Surveyor): 
 2/5/2021, 9:00 a.m. (virtual) 
CANCELED 
 
R125-20 (Administrative Hearings): 
TBD 
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